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From: Constance Hung < >
Sent: 2024-05-17 星期五 14:27:49
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc:

Subject: S16 Planning Application No. AK18/348 - Request for Deferral 
Attachment: 05306 HKBH S16 Application Deferral Letter.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam,

Application for Permission 
Under Section 16 of the Town Planning Ordinance (Cap. 131) for 
Proposed Hospital Redevelopment with Minor Relaxation of Building Height Restriction in 
“Government, Institution or Community (7)” Zone and Areas Shown as ‘Road’ at Blocks A, B 
and C of Hong Kong Baptist Hospital, 
222 Waterloo Road, Kowloon Tong, Kowloon
(Planning Application No. A/K18/348)

Request for Deferral

We refer to the comments from various Government departments on the captioned S16 Planning 
Application received on 27 March 2024 to 14 May 2024.

On behalf of the Applicant, we would like to request for a deferral of the consideration of the 
captioned Planning Application by the Town Planning Board (TPB) for a period of two months. The 
deferral is to allow time to prepare further information to address departmental comments. We 
sincerely request the TPB to grant approval to our request.

Should you have any queries, please contact our Mr. Wai-Lam LEE at 
) or Ms. Catherine KWONG at 

Regards,
Constance Hung
Assistant Town Planner
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